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Important Dates 
 

Christmas Shows – The Christmas shows this year will take place as follows: 
P1 and P4 classes will perform on Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th and P2 and P3 will be 
on the Thursday 14th and Friday 15th December. All performances will take place from 10.00. 
Christmas Holidays- school will finish for the KS1 and KS2 children on Thursday 21st 
December at 11.45. The KS2 children should come into school as normal on Friday 22nd 
where they will go to the church at 10.00 to take part in the Carol Service. School will finish 
for the Christmas Holidays at 11.00 on this day. The school will reopen on Monday 8th 
January.  
 

 

Primary One Open Day 
Holy Trinity will be having an Open Day for the parents of children who 

would like to come to Primary One in September 2018. Please come along 
on Wednesday 6th December, 9.30- 10.30am. Application forms are 

available from the school office from the 29th November. Closing date is the 
10th January at 12.00. You are strongly advised to leave completed application 
forms along with your child’s Birth Certificate and Baptism Lines to the school 

office as soon as possible as last year the school was oversubscribed. 

First Holy Communion Enrolment Ceremony 
On the 21st November the Primary Four children took part in their Enrolment 

Ceremony for their First Holy Communion. Some children were selected to read 
out the Prayers of the Faithful and they were wonderful and the beautifully 
sang hymns made for a lovely ceremony. We are very proud of the children 

and cannot wait to celebrate their big day on the 12th May. 

 P4 Commit to be Fit 
  The Primary Four children were visited by the Chest, 
Heart and Stroke charity to teach them how to 
Commit to live Fit. They had great fun learning about 
healthy lifestyle choices, such as healthy food, exercises 
and when to rest.  
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                       Assemblies 
November is Anti Bullying month. Mr Armstrong and Mrs McKinney’s children 
performed their Anti Bullying Assembly for the KS2 children, while Miss Owens 
and Mrs Carabine classes performed for the KS1 children. The assemblies were 
brilliant and taught the children a very important message! 

                       
                    Digital Leaders 

This year’s new digital leaders were chosen and they were put 
straight to work! The children alongside Mrs Rooney and Mrs 
Boyd visited the Apple Store this month and used the app 
Garage Band to create some fantastic music loops. 
 

          P5 Pizza Express Trip 
Some of the Primary 5 classes visited Pizza Express this month. They had a fun 
learning about the ingredients and how to make the pizzas but they had even 

more fun eating them back in class! Yum! 
 

             Holy Trinity Hurling and Camogie Victory 
On Friday 10th November our Primary 5 Hurlers took part in a Hurling 
Tournament held at our school pitch. They played against St Michael’s and St 
Clare’s. There were 14 children, both boys and girls representing Holy Trinity 
and on a very cold afternoon they came away extremely pleased. Their hard 
work at the Thursdays training sessions with the Coaches from Gort na Mona is 
clearly paying off. The children showed great skill and determination, and won 
all their matches. Keep it up! 

 
               Holy Trinity is on Twitter 

This year our school has signed up to Twitter.  

It is a great way for parents and family to see all the 

exciting things that the children are up to in school. It is 

also great to get updates and alerts about events and 

information. 

Follow us at @ holytrinitybelf 
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DON’T FORGET TO SIGN UP TO TWITTER NOW TO GET ALL OUR SCHOOL 
NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Right of the Month 
Article 27: 

 
We have the right to an adequate standard of living and an environment that is clean and 

safe. 
 

Rights Respecting Behaviour: 
 

We can respect each other’s rights by taking care of our school environment ensuring that 
everyone is allowed to enjoy it both now and in the future 
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